
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

  

      

      

             
        
       
     
     
                                                                                    

        

       

 

  
  
               

           
      

     
 

        
           

       
        

    
        

          
            

 
 

 
    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE: March 15, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Adult Education Directors 
Florida College System Adult Education Directors and Workforce Administrators 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: The Future of Cloud Computing in the Workforce Webinar 

Colleagues: 

I am pleased to share that the Division of Career and Adult Education in partnership with 
Amazon Web Services (AWS) will host an informational webinar on March 25th focusing on 
building partnerships with school districts, academic institutions, state and local government, 
and employers around cloud skills training. 

AWS officials will be joined by Dr. Antonio Delgado, Dean of Engineering, Technology and 
Design at Miami Dade College (MDC), to share how a partnership between MDC and AWS is 
helping students accelerate their post-graduation careers. The timing could not be more ideal, 
especially given the demand for cloud computing and computing technology across Florida. 

School district technical colleges and Florida College System institution administrators and 
faculty are welcome to register for The Future of Cloud Computing in the Workforce webinar 
being held on March 25th from 2:00-3:00 PM EDT at the link below. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/79588562562995981 

Call in number: +1 (562) 247-8422 
Access Code: 641-572-028 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 

mailto:Chancellor2@fldoe.org
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/79588562562995981
http://www.fldoe.org


 

 

     
 

 
            

  
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 

I look forward to hearing from you as we share innovative ideas and best practices. 

Regards, 
Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

https://gettherefl.com/

